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Memorandum 

 

From:  Staff 

 

Date:  January 12, 2022 

 

Re:   AB 493 Reporting, Companies with Exposure to Iran 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Pursuant to the reporting requirements outlined in AB 493 of the 2009 Legislative Session, as of 

December 31, 2021, Nevada PERS does not own stock in any company which is on the current list of 

companies that are being scrutinized for doing business in or with the country of Iran. 


